
Dear Parents, 

At the end of last term we opened our new library and we have been delighted about the 
enthusiasm shown by the children and our school community for this project. Each of the 
classes have now been allocated a timetabled opportunity to visit the library each week. 
Whilst there, the children will be encouraged to borrow a book to take home in addition to 
their reading book. The children may borrow these for an extended period but will have 
the opportunity to change these once a week on their timetabled day. Details of each class 
day will be sent next week alongside further information about what the children will be 
learning this term and class routines for you to be aware of. 

During this week, we have been mindful of the period of mourning for Queen Elizabeth II. 
Where appropriate, the staff have discussed this with the children in an age-appropriate 
manner. In addition, the children in Classes 3 and 4 watched the historic procession live in 
which Queen Elizabeth II left Buckingham Palace for the final time. Today, each of the 
classes have been drawing something that reminds them of the Queen in order that this 
can be put into a book of condolence that will be kept in school. 

We are proud of our relationship with Yorkshire Wolds Teacher Training and we enjoy    
welcoming those entering the teaching profession to our school. This week, we welcomed 
Mr Quinn who will be working with Class 4 during this term. 

Finally, please can I remind you that in line with guidance, school will be closed on Monday 
for the funeral of Queen Elizabeth II. School will reopen as normal on Tuesday. 

Yours sincerely, 

Richard Winks 
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  DATES  

 
Thurs 22nd Sept—Y6 Parents information evening SHS at 7.30pm. 

Mon 26th Sept—Y5s residential leaves school at approx. 9.00am. 

Wed 28th Sept—Y4s residential leaves school at approx. 9.00am.  

Wed 28th Sept—Y5s  residential returns at approx. 4.00pm. 

Fri 30th Sept— Y4s residential returns at approx. 3.30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

All members of our school express our deepest sympathies for the passing of Her Majesty Queen       
Elizabeth II. 
  
Her dedication to the UK, other realms and territories is unparalleled and she was an inspiration and    
example to so many; we thank her for her service. 
  
Our school and trust will observe the mourning period and continue to support our pupils, families 
and staff. 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed observing animals in science.     

                      Next week we are looking forward to learning more about North Cave in topic. 

Class 2         This week we enjoyed using the Beebots and virtual Beebots in computing. 

                      Next week we are looking forward to making tags for belonging in R.E. 

Class 3         This week we have enjoyed learning a rhyme in French.   

                      Next week we look forward to our reflective material experiment. 

Class 4         This week we have enjoyed using atlases to help us learn about where the Roman      
           Empire began and how far it spread. 

                      Next week we are looking forward to learning about how we see things in science.  

Collective Worship theme for next week: Don`t forget to let love in! 

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Well done to:- 

 

Ava for her National Trust certificate  

 

 

 

Logan for his swimming certificate  

 

 

 

Willow for her swimming certificate  

 

 

 

Sienna for her football trophy and medal  

 

 

 

Isla for her horse riding rosettes  

 

 

 

Anneka for her pony games  rosette and 
football medal  

 

 

 

Erin for her gymnastics medal  

 

 

 

Eleanor for her swimming certificate  

 

 




